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THIS WEEK 
 

 

SATURDAY 9 OCT 
NO MASS 

SUNDAY 10 OCT 
9:30am LIVESTREAMED MASS 
YouTube: 
https://youtu.be/qMCwXJMtXUE 

Facebook:  https://www.facebook. 
com/OLRKenso 

MONDAY 11 OCT 
NO MASS 
NO HOLY HOUR 

WEDNESDAY 13 OCT 
NO MASS 

THURSDAY 14 OCT 
NO MASS 

FRIDAY 15 OCT 
NO MASS  

SATURDAY 16 OCT 
NO MASS 

SUNDAY 17 OCT 
NO MASS 
 
 

 

We acknowledge the traditional owners who cared for this land for thousands of years 
and their descendants who have maintained these Spiritual connections and traditions. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
  

 

Feast of Our Lady of the Rosary 

Reflection 

 
When we pray the Rosary, we mediate on the mysteries of the 

life of Christ. 

 

Like Mary, we store in our hearts the memory of the great events 

in the Lord’s life by which he revealed the Father’s love and 

accomplished our salvation. 

 

As we address Mary, we seek her prayers, asking her to lead us 

to Jesus so that we know her Son more intimately, so that our 

hearts may be formed in accordance with His Heart. 

 

And as we call upon Mary whilst reflecting on the events of 

Christ’s life, we are seeing Christ through the eyes of Mary. 

 

The Rosary, therefore, is how we can spend time with Jesus, 

absorb the lessons of discipleship and truly make them our own, 

deepen our relationship with Jesus by calling upon his mother, 

and find the wisdom and love we need to go forth, with hearts 

aflame with love for Christ, to bear witness to the Gospel. 

 

May Mary, our mother continue to lead our Parish more closely 

to the heart of her Son. 

 

Fr Terry 

https://youtu.be/qMCwXJMtXUE
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PARISH 
DIRECTORY 
4 Roma Ave Kensington NSW 2033 
T: 9663 1070            
E: olrkensoparish@gmail.com  
W: http://olrkensington.org.au 
YouTube:  
https://youtu.be/qMCwXJMtXUE 
Facebook:   https://www.facebook.com
/OLRKenso 
 

PARISH PRIEST  

Fr Terry Bowman msc 
PARISH SECRETARY 
Maria Caetano  
(9:30am - 3:30pm Monday to Friday) 

MASS TIMES  
Sat 6pm (Vigil),  
Sun 9:30am (Family), 6pm 
Mon, Wed, Fri - 9am, Thurs 6pm 
Indonesian Mass Sun 3:30pm 

RECONCILIATION 
Mon 9:30am or by appointment  

ROSARY 
First Saturday at 4.00pm in the church 

INDONESIAN COMMUNITY  
Fr Petrus Suroto msc - 0450 625 757 

BAPTISMS 
First Sunday - 11am, bookings required 

WEDDINGS 
By Appointment 

SACRAMENTS 
Contact Parish Office 

OLR PRIMARY SCHOOL PRINCIPAL 
Marie Nilon - 9663 3346 

OLSH COLLEGE PRINCIPAL 
Brigid Taylor - 9662 4088  

JUSTICE OF THE PEACE   
Roy Rigotti - 9313 8334 
John Hill - 9663 3222 
Sr Pauline Richards – 0419 482 408 
Nani Widarto – 0411 850 350 

RESPONSES 
 
ENTRANCE ANTIPHON 
If you, O Lord, should mark 
iniquities, Lord, who could stand? 
But with you is found forgiveness, 
O God of Israel. 

FIRST READING    
Wisdom 7: 7-11 

RESPONSORIAL PSALM 
Fill us with your love, O Lord, and 
we will sing for joy! 

SECOND READING 
Hebrews 4: 12-13 

GOSPEL ACCLAMATION 
Alleluia, alleluia! 
Happy the poor in spirit;  
the kingdom of heaven is theirs! 
Alleluia! 

GOSPEL 
Mark 10: 17-30 

COMMUNION ANTIPHON 
The rich suffer want and go hungry, 
but those who seek the Lord lack 
no blessing. 
 
 
 

OREMUS 
Let us Pray 

SICK  
David Lai, Hon. Deirdre Grusovin, Evelyn Marquez,  
Maria & Ivan Zic, Grace Veronica, Salvatore 
Messina, Sr Margaret McKay rscj, Amina Chahrouk, 
Elisabetta Nesci, Umberto Vaccarella,  
Xavier Stratton, Rose Alessio, Joanna & family, 
David Lai, Gavin Robertson, Chris (Cindy’s husband), 
Manuel Mouco, Eva (Nicole’s mum), Paul Galea, 
A.L., Olga Nasser, Lynne Chaundhuri 
 

PARISHIONERS IN RESIDENTIAL 
CARE/HOMEBOUND 
Frank Mifsud, Sayde Harb, Margaret Stocker, 
Malcolm MacDonald, Nella Custorella, Rose Kelter, 
Jill Rees, John Borg, Gwen Smith, Laura Leonard, 
Maria Pockaj, Sebastiano Gentile,  
Lucienne Radzyminski, Nicole Chiaradia 
 

BELOVED DECEASED 
Patricia Ann Hession, Gloria Laquian (Linda Irhia’s 
mum), David Wilkinson, Frances McLaughlin,  
Chris Foley, Richard Davies, Peg Hatfield,  
Julie Keogh 

 

ANNIVERSARIES 
Ana Niel, Alfred Pengue, Carlo Pengue,  
Walter “Wal” Grusovin, Frank Higgins,  
Pasquale Iovannella, Paul David Corcoran,   
Fr John Shallvey msc, Sr Margaret Rita Ellis,  
John Henry Rees, Joseph Patane, Kevin O’Callaghan, 
Giuseppe Calanni, Frank Pockaj, Simone Armstrong, 
Pierre Langy 
 

ROSTERS                 

9/10 OCT SAT 6PM SUN 9:30AM SUN 6PM 

 
Acolyte 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Readers    

   

 
E. Ministers 

 
 

  

 
KidsChurch 

 

 
Comm to Sick 

 

16/17 OCT SAT 6PM SUN 9:30AM SUN 6PM 

 
Acolyte 

   

 
Readers  

   

 
E. Ministers 

   

 
KidsChurch 

 

 
Comm to Sick 

 

  

mailto:olrkensoparish@gmail.com
http://olrkensington.org.au/
https://youtu.be/qMCwXJMtXUE
https://www.facebook.com/OLRKenso
https://www.facebook.com/OLRKenso


  

 
 

PRAYERS IN TIME OF PANDEMIC:  
HONOURING MARY IN THE 
MONTH OF THE ROSARY: 
MONDAY 11 OCTOBER - SUNDAY 
17 OCTOBER  

In times of great need, Catholics find solace 
and comfort in prayer through the intercession of Our Lady. October is 
traditionally the Month of the Holy Rosary. The Sydney Centre for 
Evangelisation has prepared a series of online prayers this coming week where 
you will be able to join with members of religious congregations and lay 
communities in praying the Rosary and other Marian devotions including the 
Angelus and the Magnificat to honour Our Lady at this time. 
 
Dates: Monday, 11 – Sunday 17 October 
Platform: Catholic Archdiocese of Sydney Facebook page 
Schedule:  A full schedule of prayers is available on the Archdiocese of 
Sydney Lockdown events page. 
 

 

 

 

 
Term 4 2021 Newsletter: 

 bit.ly/VinniesSchoolYouthNewsTerm42021 

 

 

 
 

The 2021 edition of the Mini Vinnies Formation Program (MVFP)  
for students in Years 4 – 6 is available for those who wish to undertake  

Social Justice Formation in their own time.  
For more information please go to https://bit.ly/VinniesMVFP 

 
 

Dear Parishioners,  

 

Thank you so very much for the beautiful Care 

Parcels we received a few weeks ago. What a 

lovely surprise they were and filled with such 

thoughtful and welcome gifts.  Thank you 

especially to the children for their delightful 

cards and to Herlina and Sherly, and the 

KidsChurch parents for organizing such a 

wonderful project.  “Sending Love and 

Kindness” brought joy to so many of us.  Know 

that you are all in our prayers.   

 

Your grateful “Sisters on the Hill”,  

Daughters of Our Lady of the Sacred Heart.  

 
 

 

5TH PLENARY COUNCIL OF 

AUSTRALIA – CLOSING MASS FOR 

SYDNEY MEMBERS 

Archbishop Anthony Fisher OP will be celebrating 

a Closing Mass for Sydney members on Sunday 

10 October at 10:30am, livestreamed on  

St Mary's Cathedral's You Tube channel here.  

 

SUNDAY MASS LIVESTREAM 

Sunday Mass livestreamed at 9.30am  

via the following channels:  

 

YouTube: https://youtu.be/qMCwXJMtXUE 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ OLRKenso 

 

To received notification when we are LIVE for OLR 

Parish Mass, please subscribe to OLR Kensington 

Parish YouTube Channel:  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCSMe2XWh

95A1pgMgQWmvCYg/featured 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARISH COLLECTIONS – 2/3 OCT 

First Collection $300            

Second Collection $ 180            

Envelope Collection $1,700 
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https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCSMe2XWh95A1pgMgQWmvCYg/featured
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCSMe2XWh95A1pgMgQWmvCYg/featured
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ARCHBISHOP'S AFGHAN 
REFUGEE APPEAL  

This appeal is continuing to raise 
desperately needed funds and commit the 
Archdiocesan resources across education, 
health and welfare to support Afghan 
families and individuals fleeing their 
homeland in the wake of the Taliban 
takeover of Afghanistan. Donations can  
be made online here: 
https://www.ourfaithourworks.org/ara/ 

 

  

TRAILBLAZER – 
KERYGMATIC 
MINISTRY  

Calling all youth 
leaders and ministers! Come join us in a 
night of learning and understanding how to 
apply the kerygma, the core message of the 
Gospel, to your ministry! 
 
Date: Wednesday, 27 October 
Time: 7:00 – 8:30 PM 
Platform: Via Zoom, Register here 
 
For more information,  
contact Sydney Catholic Youth 
at info@sydneycatholicyouth.org 
 
 
 
 

 
A MESSAGE FROM THE 
ARCHDIOCESE OF SYDNEY 
Abuse is a crime. The appropriate people 

to deal with a crime are the police.   

If you or anyone you know have been 

abused, please contact the police.  

Alternatively, you can contact the 

Safeguarding and Ministerial Integrity 

Office at 9390 5810 Or 

safeguardingenquiries@sydneycatholic.org.   

You may also want to speak to your 

Parish Priest who will be able to provide 

support and guidance.  The Archdiocese 

has a legal obligation to report crimes to 

the police.  

 
 

 

VOICE YOUR OPPOSITION TO EUTHANASIA IN NSW  

NSW Parliament is set to resume on 12 October and Independent MP Alex 
Greenwich is likely to table his euthanasia bill that day.  It is critical for parishioners 
to act now and voice their opposition to the proposed bill.   The anti-euthanasia 
coalition, HOPE has developed an online tool that will allow you to send an email 
directly to your state MP and to all members of the NSW Upper House. The tool is 
available here: https://www.noeuthanasia.org.au/petition_2108_ocp_nsw. 
 

 
THIS CATHOLIC LIFE PODCAST ON EUTHANASIA WITH 
ARCHBISHOP FISHER  

As one of the world's leading bioethicists, Archbishop Fisher is widely respected for 
his contribution to public debate on pro-life issues such as euthanasia.  Archbishop 
Fisher will speak specifically about some of his deep concerns about the proposed 
euthanasia laws in NSW in an episode of the popular podcast, This Catholic Life, 
which will be available from Thursday 14 October 
here:  https://www.catholicweekly.com.au/category/podcasts/. 
 

 

AN EVENING RETREAT FOR MARRIED COUPLES:  
SESSION 2. THE GREAT MYSTERY AND THE CONCRETE REALITY 

An online retreat for married couples that provides for a marriage enrichment 
opportunity, couple’s prayer and reflection, and quiet time with Jesus in the 
Blessed Sacrament, closing with Benediction. 
 
Date: Sunday, 31 October | Time: 8:00 – 9:00 PM 
Platform: Livestreamed on Facebook here 

 

 
SCY COMMUNITY NIGHT – ESCAPE ROOM 
Come join your SCY Community in escaping your room virtually, despite the 
lockdown! Are you feeling a bit disconnected? Trapped? Bored? Don’t miss out on 
this awesome chance to share some laughter and bust your brain with these 
amazing puzzles planned! 
 
Date: Wednesday, 13 October | Time: 7:00 – 8:30 PM 
Platform: For SCY Community Night Escape Room- Register here 
For more information, contact Sydney Catholic Youth  
at info@sydneycatholicyouth.org 
 
 
 

 
 

THE CATHOLIC WEEKLY  

In this week’s edition: 
*   Archbishop's plea to NSW MPs over proposed euthanasia laws 
*   Student group's impassioned call to Plenary Council members 
*   Bishop Robert Barron to launch Aussie talk series 
 
Parishioners still wishing to receive a hard copy of The Catholic Weekly can take 
advantage of a special postal subscription offer during lockdown and receive 5 
editions for $20.  To order call Rita on 9390 5411 or Steve 0429 188 800. To 
subscribe online go to GIVE A GIFT: www.catholicweekly.com.au/product/are-you-
a-new-subscriber/ 
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